
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 — 27th January 2023 

Our Learning 

English 

We have now come to the end of ‘The Happy Prince’. 
What a sad ending it was! In our English lessons, we 
have explored the feelings and inner thoughts of the 

main characters in the story and we have used onomat-
opoeia to describe the sounds of winter. Next week we 

are looking forward to planning our own version of the 
story. 

Maths 

This week, our Mathematicians explored measurement 

in millimetres, centimetres and metres. They used the 

centimetre and metre rulers to distinguish between dif-

ferent types of measurements as well as measuring dif-

ferent types of materials. Also, they have predicted what 

the closest measurement an object could be. 

Science 

A different lesson than normal as the children used 
magnets to discover which materials/

objects in the classroom were magnetic or 
not. They were fascinated learning about 

the North and  

True or false 

Magnets can attract wood and glass 

The south pole of one magnet will attract the south pole 
of another magnet 

Magnets can attract magnetic materials or push them 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 3Moore swimming. 3Moore will be swim-
ming every Monday morning from 9th 
January 2023 to 13th February. Please 
see letter sent for the correct equipment 
to wear/bring. Please ensure your child 
has a swimming hat—this includes both 
girls and boys. 

 Please read with your child every day 
and record the reading done in your 
child's reading record. Thank you for 
your support with this. 

 A reminder that all children in year 3 
need to bring in fruit and a water bottle 
on a daily basis. 

 Homework is expected to be completed 
by all children. If your child is having dif-
ficulty understanding the homework, 
please encourage them to speak to their 
class teacher. Homework is due in every 
Friday morning and new homework is 
given out the same day. 

     Star of the week 

            3Rashford:       Abdur—Raqeeb       3Moore:          Vanesa              3Wicks:     Sienna 

Word of the Week:        therefore 

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

THANK YOU     

To all the parents that came to the learning 
together mornings last week. We enjoyed hav-

ing you in our classrooms.  


